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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

MCK sends response to Haudenosaunee Chief 
 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 3, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to 
inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that Chief & Council have sent a response to Chief Sid Hill 
(Tadodaho), who had sent letters to several Iroquois communities. The MCK received its copy of 
the letter on 21, Onerahtohkó:wa/May. 
 
Chief Hill’s letter, which was not specifically addressed to Kahnawà:ke, contained statements and 
positions that the MCK felt compelled to respond to. 
 
The response letter clarifies the MCK’s position in several matters and includes a Kahnawà:ke 
historical perspective. Additionally, a copy of Kahnawà:ke’s Vision Statement is attached to 
illustrate the direction that the community wishes to follow and that the MCK supports. 
 
“We are committed to attempt to find ways to build bridges between our people regardless of 
what appears to be an exclusionary position directed to us,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron 
Delisle, Jr., who signed the letter on behalf of Chief & Council. “We support all our people as we 
work together to move forward.” 
 
The letter is attached. 
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Shared Vision Statement for Kahnawà:ke (Final) 

It is with great pleasure and pride that the Kahnawà:ke Vision Committee presents to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke the Shared 

Vision Statement for Kahnawà:ke, created through consultation with Kahnawa’kehró:non in November of 2009. 

 

In 2029, Kahnawa'kehró:non know, understand and live our roles and responsibilities as Onkwehón:we. Onkwehonwehnéha 

(Kanien’kéha) is the main language of communication in the home and community. Through our language and the daily practice 

of our culture we promote our strong collective identity. Kaianere’kó:wa, with its teachings of Skén:nen, Ka’satsténhsera and 

Ka’nikonhrí:io, is our guiding principle. 

 

Kahnawà:ke is a socially, politically and spiritually unified community. All Kahnawa’kehró:non respectfully co-exist 

harmoniously and peacefully in a clean and safe environment. We are a community of close-knit families maintaining our 

connection with each other; where elders are admired, treasured and called upon; where children are safe, provided guidance and 

loved. We are well on the path to healthy mind, body and spirit. We live and teach our spirituality through our ceremonies and 

festivals as a way of elevating our spirit.  

 

Kahnawà:ke is an independent self-governing community in control of our opportunities. All people are treated equally. The 

people are the government and have a voice in the direction of the future. We are an economically self-sufficient community with 

an expanded land base, where individuals are provided opportunities and encouraged to succeed. All Kahnawa’kehró:non are 

well- and fully-educated in mainstream and Onkwehón:we philosophies, confident in who we are .  

 

We live in respectful co-existence with the peoples of the world and Mother Earth. We protect and defend our determination and 

territory with decisions based on our principles. We are proud and confident about our future. 
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